
Headteacher’s Update – 21.6.24 

Dear Parents, 

Happy St Louis Day!  

It was lovely to come together as a school community today to celebrate St Louis day. This 

morning, the liturgy team delivered a presentation about the life of St Louis which concluded 

with some beautiful prayers. It is good to always remind ourselves of what a great person St 

Louis was and the example he set for us all.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As usual, it was wonderful to finish the celebrations with everyone on the field for our annual 

picnic. Thank you to everyone who was able to make it. I know how much the children love 

this day and appreciate the lengths you all go to, to support our school events. Special thank 

you to parents who inherited some extra children this afternoon, to help out those parents 

who were not able to make it. I hope you enjoyed your time as much as I did.  



 

 

Pupil Achievment 

Well done to Cassius in Year 4 who competed in the soap box derby in Aylesbury today and 

won the best looking kart competition!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Greek Day 

Year 4 had a great time celebrating their topic about the Ancient Greeks. The outfits were 

amazing (including the staff) and I know everyone enjoyed the range of activities that had 

been planned: The children ‘took a flight’ to Greece, created their own Greek Olympic medal 

as well as taking part in Greek Olympic activities. They prepared a Greek salad and tzatziki 

which they then enjoyed with pitta bread at the end of the day!  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Reminder about play equipment and marble run 

I know it is tempting when the sun is out to let your children play on the playground 

equipment. Please do not do this for safety reasons. It is only to be used by our pupils during 

school time under staff supervision. Thank you. 

If you have any junk modelling materials such as toilet roll tubes, cereal boxes etc that we 

can use for the marble runs the children will be making next week, then please send them in 

with your child to their class on Monday.  

Thank you for the thank yous! 

I wanted to say thank you to the Y6 parents who emailed in their thanks to the staff who 

made PGL possible. It is a big commitment from staff members and I know how much it 

means to them to know you appreciate it.  

I hope you enjoy this evening as the longest day of the year- the sunshine is most welcome 

after all the rain we’ve had. 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Machin  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Learning at St Louis 

Reception 

We have been learning: how to use the number lines to add two numbers together. 

You can help at home by: encouraging your child to use the number line when they are 

doing simple calculations. 
 

Year 1 

We have been learning: how to bowl a ball underarm. 

You can help at home by: practising throwing and catching a ball using an underarm throw. 
 

Year 2 

We have been learning: how to bounce and control a ball using a tennis racket. 

You can help at home by: practising bouncing, throwing and catching a ball. 
 

Year 3 

We have been learning: about the physical and human features in Texas. 

You can help at home by: asking your child to name some of the physical and human 

features in Texas. 
 

Year 4 

We have been learning: about Islam in RE. 

You can help at home by: asking your child what they have learned about Islam and what 

is important to Muslims. 
 

 

Year 5 

We have been learning: about the Bayeux Tapestry. 

You can help at home by: asking your child how the Bayeux Tapestry shows the story of 

the Battle of Hastings. 
 

Year 6 

We have been learning: to design a sketchnote about the PGL trip 

You can help at home by: asking your child what they decided to include in their 

sketchnote. 
 

 

 


